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Love this nice toasty weather!!!! 
 
Summer school is alive and kicking.  
 
This year for summer school we are running 11 buses. Due to the fact that the 
students are all over the county it’s almost like the regular school year. The 
drivers that are doing summer school are our die-hard people. I just love them to 
pieces.  
 
I just love summer school -  we have only had 5 bus citations this year so far 
(keeping my fingers crossed).  They range from writing on the bus seats, hitting 
another student, to walking up and down the aisle of the bus while the bus was 
moving. 
 
We have one of our ladies washing buses this year. She scrubs the inside and the 
outside and makes them look amazing, so the drivers have clean buses to start 
the new school year.  Thanks Vanessa Baker you rock.  
 
Kay Buerkle and I went to Boise last week to the Idaho Association of Pupil 
Transportation Conference. The classes were awesome, and we brought back a 
lot of great information that we will be implementing in our training this year.  
We also learned how to better present when we have our meetings and how to 
do a better PowerPoint presentation.  
 
 
Alicia Bywater 
Transportation Supervisor 
 
  
  


